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11.4 

REPORT 4 - 2021 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE 

 

The Traffic Safety Council presents its fourth report for 2021 and recommends: 

 

TSC-0025-2021 

That the deputation from Erica Warsh, Vision Zero Program Lead regarding Vision Zero Action 

Plan be received. 

(TSC-0025-2021) 

 

TSC-0026-2021 

1. That the deputation from Laura Zeglen, Active Transportation Coordinator regarding 
School Program Updates from Active Transportation be received; 

2. That moving forward, the School Walking Routes Program, currently being led by Traffic 
Safety Council, be led by the City of Mississauga’s Active Transportation section; 

3. That Traffic Safety Council members continue to support the Program by participating in 
planning meetings, supporting City staff as needed and where appropriate, and 
volunteering at events such as program launches;  

4. That Active Transportation will provide updates on the program quarterly or as needed;  
5. That a member of staff from Active Transportation attend all Traffic Safety Council 

monthly meetings; and 
6. That Active Transportation staff review and respond to all referrals from Traffic Safety 

Council regarding new schools to consider for the School Walking Routes Program.  

(TSC-0026-2021) 

 

TSC-0027-2021 

1. That Transportation and Works be requested to construct a curb cut and landing pad on 
the north side of Donway Drive to line up with the existing curb cut and landing pad on 
the southwest corner of Donway Drive and Newcombe Drive. 

2. That Transportation and Works be requested to add a zebra marked crosswalk on the 

west leg of the intersection aligning the southwest curb cut and landing pad with the new 

curb and landing pad on the north side of Donway Drive. 

(TSC-0027-2021) 

(Ward 11) 
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TSC-0028-2021 

1. That the warrants have not been met for the placement of a school crossing guard at the 
intersection of Swanhurst Boulevard and Plainsman Road for the students attending Ray 
Underhill Public School. 

2. That Transportation and Works be requested to review the placement of the stop signs 

on Swanhurst Boulevard and Plainsman Road if the warrants are not met for the 

implementation of an all-way stop that is currently under review. 

(TSC-0028-2021) 

(Ward 11) 

 

TSC-0029-2021 

That the report from the Commissioner of Transportation and Works, dated June 8, 2021 

entitled “Traffic Calming”, be received for information. 

(TSC-0029-2021) 

 

TSC-0030-2021 

1. That the email dated September 27 from Sheelagh Duffin, Supervisor, Crossing Guards, 
requesting support from the Traffic Safety Council provide funding for the 2021 Crossing 
Guard Long Service Awards be received. 

2. That the amount of up to $1,695 from the Council Committees budget be approved to 
fund the 2021 Crossing Guard Long Service Awards.  

(TSC-0030-2021) 

 

TSC-0031-2021 

1. That the warrants have not been met for the placement of a school crossing guard at the 
intersection of Huron Heights Drive and Elia Avenue for the students of St. Pio of 
Pietrelcina Catholic Elementary School. 

2. That Traffic Safety Council be requested to re-inspect the intersection of Huron Heights 
Drive and Elia Avenue for the students of St. Pio of Pietrelcina Catholic Elementary 
School in Spring 2022. 

3. That Transportation and Works be requested to consider signing Elia Avenue on the 
approach to Huron Heights Drive as a school zone and 30km/hour. 

4. That the Forestry Department be requested to trim the trees on Huron Heights Drive 
south of St. Pio of Pietrelcina Catholic Elementary School where the branches are 
overhanging existing signage.  

(TSC-0031-2021) 

(Ward 4) 

 

 

 

 

 


